
 

Maternal and infant mortality rates have increased in the 
United States with the exception of midwives who have 

maintained consistently excellent ratings.  Midwives 
provide the most cost-effective solution and the widest 

range of autonomy for birthing families.  They also offer 
personalized care, which results in better outcomes. 

 
While Healthcare costs continue to soar, having your baby in 

the care of a midwife can save you up to 80%! All while 
having longer hours of care and a more personal relationship 

with your healthcare provider. 
 

Insurance reimbursements have dropped following the ACA, 
which is causing more medical providers to accept cash only.  

This makes for fewer resources to a pregnant woman, 
especially in rural areas where midwives are rising to the 

occasion.  There is also an increase push for national standards, 
which would result in a monopoly in midwifery. 
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